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25 November 2019
Dear Parent/Guardian

Plea for Props!

As you may know, our Christmas production this year is Oliver! And we are only 4 weeks away from
our first performance. The Performing Arts team are very busy with rehearsals and the pupils are
working hard to ensure they are all off-script and fully prepared.

We now just need to source some final props for the show:

e Basket for Baby Oliver

e Brass Topped Mace

e 2 cauldron pots

e Top Hat

e Golden Locket

o Wallets/watches/jewellery (not expensive but fake/plastic!)
e Hip flasks

¢ Blankets for boys when they sleep
e Candle stick

e Tankards x 8

e Gavel

e Stethoscope

e Basket for Strawberry Seller x2

e Red Rose

o Cudgel

If you able to help us with any of the above items, please could you email myself
(pgardner@maidenerleghchilternedge.co.uk) or Mr Harte
(tharte@maidenerleghchilternedge.co.uk) to arrange a date/time to collect and return to you.

Thank-you for your ongoing support. We look forward to seeing you at the show!

Yours faithfully

Miss Gardner
Dance Subject Leader
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